
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Wednesday 30th June 
2010 at 00:00 hrs for a period not exceeding eight hours to enable certain essential 
works to be carried out on the High Voltage Network. 
 
Catalan Bay Village 
Catalan Gardens 
Little Genoa 
Lower Level Reservoirs 
Sir Herbert Miles Road – (North of and including Caleta Hotel) 
 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 


